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Welcome 
 

Aaron Lefrancois has been hired as a Canal 
Maintenance Worker I. Welcome to the City of Punta 
Gorda!  
 

 

 

Service Awards 
 

The Fire Department is 
extremely proud to of these 
two guys. Battalion Chief 
Robert Lewandowski received 
his 20 yr. service award and 
Lieutenant Alexander 
Davenport received his 10 yr. 
service award. Both Alex and 
Rob have proven themselves 
as incredible leaders and 
provide amazing care to the 
residents of our community. 
We are very proud to have these guys as vital members of our Fire 
Department family. Congratulations!! 

 

 

 


